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It’s a new name,
new look —
our all new brand.

Still nonprofit.
Still New Hampshire based.
Still helping people.
But now, an all new name. 

waypointnh.org

When family matters you need to call:

Providing compassionate and competent legal assistance with:

Shaunna L. Browne Mary E. Gaiser Kristin E. Crossland
We are pleased to announce that Kristin E. Crossland, formerly of 

Clark Law Offices, has joined our firm.
 

Still waiting for you carrier to 
pick up your vehicle?

Call American − we’ll get you to Florida NOW!

We are licensed 
brokers USDOT 
#385723. We 

arrange shipment 
by fully covered 

carriers.

WITH AN ANNUITY GIFT 
TO THE SALVATION ARMY, 
IT’S BETTER TO 
GIVE AND TO RECEIVE...
For more examples, see  
SalvationArmyNH.org/Calculator

For more information, contact 
Amy Anderson at 1-866-674-4391 

or amy.anderson@use.SalvationArmy.org.

Gift annuities start as low as $5,000
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Veterans
Sponsored, with thanks, by

Manchester VA Medical Center

THE HOLIDAYS are 
fi lled with joy and wonder, 
family and friends. Th e 
holidays can also be all-
consuming and stressful, 
leaving too many people 
with feelings of low self-
worth and loneliness.

With the holidays on 
the way, caregivers may 
feel pressured to keep 
up the holiday spirit and 
traditions. Th ey may have 
concerns about having 
family and friends over, or 
may worry that a veteran’s 
behavior may be unpre-
dictable. For all of these 
reasons, caregivers may 
feel more isolated than 
usual, or guilty or angry.

Being a caregiver can be 
the most rewarding work 
of one’s life. But for most it 
is not that easy.

Many get lost in the 
responsibility, forgetting 
that self-care is essential 
to continue to provide 
support to the veteran 
who has entrusted them 
to see to his or her care.

For caregivers, the very 
best thing they can do 
for those who depend 
on them is to take care of 
themselves.

Th e VA off ers a number 
of services to support 
family caregivers. Th ese 
services are available both 
in and out of the home to 
help them care both for 
the veteran they love and 
for themselves.

Th ere are many things 
caregivers can do to make 
the holidays easier, such 
as adapting gift-giving to 
fi t the veteran’s needs, 
including encouraging the 
veteran to help with the 
wrapping, and supporting 
his or her handing them 
out.

Caregivers should ask 
for help from family and 
friends; and when as-
sistance is off ered, they 
should accept it. Th ey can 
choose gifts that can help 
reduce their stress, such as 
gift certifi cates for dinner, 
in-home respite care or a 
cleaning service, so that 

when asked what they 
would like, they will be 
ready. If caregivers don’t 
get the gifts they need, 
they should go ahead and 
get them for themselves, if 
possible.

Caregivers are encour-
aged to plan for a well-de-
served time-out after the 
holidays, arranging care 
for the veteran so they 
can go to dinner or go for 
a walk with a friend. Th ey 
should do something nice 
for themselves.

Th e Manchester VA 
Medical Center is honored 
to provide care for our 
nation’s heroes. Caregiv-
ers are often our unsung 
heroes, and the VA salutes 
and supports them. For 
both veterans and their 
caregivers, the VA is there 
to help.

Th e VA’s Program of 
Comprehensive Assis-
tance for Family Caregiv-
ers provides support to 
the caregivers of post-
9/11 veterans, and can 
include additional ben-
efi ts such as a stipend, 
CHAMPVA insurance or 
mental health counsel-
ing. More can be learned 
at http://ow.ly/Ex1X30m-
H1hK.

For enrolled caregivers, 
the Manchester VA off ers 
monthly support groups 
on the fi rst and second 
Th ursdays of each month. 
Additional supports in-
clude online support and 
education, peer mentor-
ing and a monthly educa-
tional telephone call.

For more information 
about available support 
and resources, contact the 
Manchester VA Medi-
cal Center’s Caregiver 
Support Coordinator at 
624-4366, ext. 2524. For 
caregiver support, call the 
Caregiver Support Line 
at 1-855-260-3274 or visit 
caregiver.va.gov.

Veterans with other questions 
about medical care and other services 
at the Manchester VA can send their 
questions, which could be the basis for 
a future column, to Kristin.Pressly@
va.gov. The veterans will remain 
anonymous.

How can caregivers 
take care of themselves?

Ask the VA

In recognition of Veterans Day, 
Bedford Falls, a Benchmark 
assisted living and memory 
care community in Bedford, 
hosted a pinning ceremony 
for more than 30 of the living 
community’s resident veterans 
on Nov. 12. These men and 
women hail mostly from the 
greater Manchester area and 
were honored for their service 
during World War II, the Korean 
War and the Vietnam War. More 
than 100 individuals attended 
the ceremony . Sherri Veneman 
from Amedisys hospice, right, 
interacts with veteran Richard 
Grich and his wife, Mary. 
Richard and Mary both reside at 
Bedford Falls.

COURTESY

Operation Hat Trick

HAMPTON — Operation 
Hat Trick, a nonprofi t that 
helps injured veterans, an-
nounced last week that it 
has reached the milestone 
of receiving $1 million in 
donations for charities 
that help thousands of in-
jured service members re-
cover from the visible and 
invisible wounds of war.

OHT sprang to life in 
2008 when founder Dot 
Sheehan decided to honor 
Nate Hardy and Mike 
Koch, two Navy SEAL 
friends who were killed 
during an assault on a 
suicide bomb cell in Iraq. 
Nate was the son of Uni-
versity of New Hampshire 
professor Steve Hardy and 
his wife Donna.

Sheehan started out by 
giving away OHT-brand-
ed hats to service mem-
bers with head and brain 
injuries, visiting them at 
the Walter Reed National 
Military Medical Center 
in Bethesda, Md., and VA 
medical centers.

Today, a royalty paid 
for every item sold is do-
nated to selected orga-
nizations that support 
OHT’s mission: “Th ey 
promised to defend, we 
promise to support.” OHT 
has provided funding to 
more than 60 organiza-
tions across the U.S.

Th e 501c3 nonprofi t 
helps to fi ll gaps in care, 
getting desperately need-
ed fi nancial support to 
veterans at the grassroots 
level, when and where it’s 
needed most.

 More than 1.5 million 
consumers have made 
a “purchase with a pur-
pose,” by buying OHT 
merchandise. In addition, 
two presidents; more 
than 350 U.S. universi-
ties; 165 high schools; 
certain NHL, NBA and 
MLB teams; and 100-plus 
major corporations have 
supported OHT.

Operation 
Hat Trick 
raises $1m 
for vets

MOAA-NH

NASHUA — Th e New 
Hampshire chapter of the 
Military Offi  cers Associa-
tion of America (MOAA-NH) 
held its Annual Meeting Nov. 
10 at the Nashua Country 
Club in Nashua.

Retired Navy Cmdr. Sha-
ron Day, chairman of the 
MOAA-NH Board of Di-
rectors Nominating Com-
mittee, proposed that the 
following four individuals 
each become members of 
the board for a full three-
year term, until 2021: re-
tired Air Force Col. Andrew 
J. Breuder, retired Marine 
Corps Col. Gerard J. Boyle, 
retired Air Force Lt. Col. 
Wayne E. Balcom and re-
tired Marine Corps Col. R. 
Bancroft McKittrick.

A vote was cast and all 
were elected.

Th e current chapter of-
fi cers were elected to serve 
another year. Th ese are: re-
tired Navy Capt. F. Warren 
Colter (president), retired 
Navy Chief Warrant Offi  cer 
4 Robert D. Jaffi  n (vice presi-
dent), retired Navy Cmdr. 
Michael A. McLean (secre-
tary) and retired Navy Cmdr. 
James R. Day, Jr. (treasurer).

A special note was made 
that the day of the meeting, 
Nov. 10, marked the 243rd 
birthday of the Marine 

Corps.
Retired Marine Corps 

Col. Gerard J. Boyle, a 
MOAA-NH member and 
senior judge of the New 
Hampshire Circuit Court, 
served as the main speaker.

Boyle served on active 
duty and in the Marine 
Corps Reserve for 31 years. 
He has been awarded the 
Legion of Merit, the Merito-
rious Service Medal and the 
Navy/Marine Corps Com-
mendation Medal.

He served as the chair-
man of the Secretary of 
Defense’s New Hampshire 
Committee on Employer 
Support for the Guard and 
Reserve for the northern 
half of the state of New 
Hampshire for 10 years and 
remains a member.

He is also a founding 
member of the MOAA-NH 
Board of Directors and the 
New Hampshire State Vet-
erans Cemetery Association 
Board of Directors.

MOAA elects officers, board members

Hassan votes to reauthorize Coast Guard
WASHINGTON — U.S. Sen. 

Maggie Hassan voted last 
week to approve bipartisan 
legislation to reauthorize, 
strengthen and support the 
U.S. Coast Guard.

 Hassan is a member of 
the U.S. Senate Committee 
on Commerce, Science, & 
Transportation, which has 
jurisdiction over the Coast 
Guard. 

She recently traveled to 
the New Hampshire Sea-
coast to visit the U.S. Coast 
Guard Station Portsmouth 
Harbor, where she high-
lighted the important role 
the Coast Guard plays in 
protecting national security. 

MOAA-NH

Retired Marine Corps Col. R. Bancroft McKittrick cuts the cake at 
MOAA-NH’s Annual Meeting held on the Marine Corps birthday, 
Nov. 10, at the Nashua Country Club in Nashua. McKittrick was 
elected to the MOAA-NH Board of Directors at the meeting.


